Finance Committee Meeting
Tuesday, March 15, 2016
Members present: Ping Miller, Kimlyn Lambert, Helen Pase.  Staff: Debbie Hippler
Members absent: Kay Miley, Oshana Watkins, Mark Steele

The meeting was called to order by Ping Miller, chair at 2:03.

The electronic vote on the budget revision that was conducted on Monday was discussed.  The revision passed and was forwarded to Vocational Rehabilitation for processing.  The line items were discussed.
The P&E for the month of February was reviewed.  The burn down of 28% was discussed.  
Reporting by the CILs of Part B funds was requested to be sent to the SILC office each month.  This has been done for the last two months. This is a great response by the CILs.
The committee discussed the situation of a center and the possibility of funds reverting at the end of the fiscal year.  It was decided to watch the situation closely.  Future plans are to have just two contracts for the Part B funds; one with DARC in Greenville as our only Part B Center and one for the remaining centers under the Independent Living Network of NC.  This would help in avoiding any future problems with unspent Part B funds.
With no further discussion the meeting was adjourned at 2:33
The next teleconference meeting will be held April 19 @ 2:00pm

Respectfully submitted, Debbie Hippler
